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 Y6 Grow A Pound Enterprise Project 

 
Thursday 28th March 2024 

 

Dear parents/carers of Y6 pupils, 
 
We are sure you will have heard from the children that we are beginning an enterprise project with 
them all called ‘Grow a Pound’! Quite simply, this entails us loaning each child £1 to use to start a 
mini business of their choosing out of school. 
 
There are numerous benefits to running projects like this such as: teaching money education for 
the 21st century; embedding maths skills; stretching thinking and planning abilities; freedom for 
creativity; improving communication and collaboration skills; and instilling a love for learning, to 
name just a few. 
 
To give the children a purpose for joining in with the project, the aim is to make enough of a profit 
across the year group to fund an end of year celebration for the entire Y6. They have some BIG 
ideas including trips out and about! 
 
The team of staff and pupils would be extremely grateful for your support with this initiative. Please 
ensure your child gradually brings in any profits they make so that we can bank it and add to our 
‘totaliser’. 
 
The deadline for all money to be returned to school, including the initial £1, is Thursday 9th May 
2024. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
The Year 6 team 

 

 

  £1 loan to be returned to SEJ once in profit 
 

 
 

 

 


